
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
HOMEWORK POLICY  

GRADE 2 
 

 

1. Written homework will only be given as reinforcement of concepts which 
have been taught.  New concepts will not be given as homework. 

 
2. The learners must do homework from Mondays to Thursdays. No 

homework will be given on a Friday. 
 

3. Expectations of the teacher:  Parents must assist with the homework.  
A designated study / homework area is recommended. Parents 
should teach and assist their children to become organised and to be 
conscientious whilst completing tasks at home. 

4. The duration of homework in Grade Two should be between 30 minutes 
to 1 hour, depending on the child’s capability.  

 
5. Learners are responsible for writing down their own homework.  

 
6. Learners will be given at least 5 days’ notice for orals. 

 
7. Homework books MUST be signed daily.  Parents must indicate by 

means of a short note, why tasks have not been completed for 
homework or if books have been forgotten at school / home. 

 
8. Homework books will be checked by teachers from time to time. 

Learners are, however, responsible for conveying any messages in the 
homework book to the teacher. 

 
9. Confidential correspondence between teacher and parent is to be placed 

in a sealed envelope or sent via e-mail.  Both parent / teacher should 
indicate in the homework book that there is a letter for the teacher’s / 
parent’s attention. 

 
 

        

 
 

 

 


